
I have lived in the 300 block of Cleveland Ave. N. since 1990.  I am in favor of adding bike lanes to 

Cleveland Ave. N.  Unfortunately, however, there are many speeders on this stretch of Cleveland Ave.  

For the safety of the bike riders, the speed limit should be reduced to 25 mph if bike lanes are added. 

 

Susan Damon 

3xx Cleveland Ave. N. 

St. Paul, MN 55104 

 
 


